
Starting Monday, October 2, 2023

* In principle, if you do not have a referral letter, you must pay a standard 
“first-time visit” charge. Please see the Toranomon Hospital website for details.
First-time visit charge  (Current)                  (After October 2, 2023)

¥8,800                       ¥11,000

Toranomon Hospital will adopt 
a full-referral system.

Until now, patients could receive a medical examination without a referral 
letter, but after October 2, 2023, first-time patients must present a referral 
letter to receive a medical examination. Those who request an examination 
without a referral letter will be required to pay the first-time visit charge (see 
below*).
■ “First-time patients” include the following:

・Patients who are visiting Toranomon Hospital for the first time.
・Patients who have received treatment, but have not been 
instructed by the doctor in charge to receive a re-examination.
・Patients who have received treatment but are diagnosed with a 
new disease.

【For inquiries, please contact the outpatient reception desk on each floor.】


